
Priority Registration Changes Fall 2012 

 

Current & Former Foster Youth (AB194) 
• Current and Emancipated Foster Youth students under age  25 will receive priority 

registration effective Fall 2012 along with DSPS and EOPS students. (AB194) 
• A new question has been added to the application for admission for self identification 

(Q33 online  & Q36 paper) 
• Emails are sent to students informing them of their eligibility based upon information 

reported on application 
• Documentation will be required for verification purposes 
• Foster Youth verification will automatically be brought into ISIS from the Financial Aid 

System so students only need to verify their status one time. 

Continuing Education Advantage Students  
• CE Advantage students who transition to the credit program within two semesters, (i.e., 

continuing student definition) will receive priority registration. 
• Students will be required to complete an application for admission to the college credit 

program for residency purposes. 
• Students will be placed in the “Continuing Student” group along with the newly 

matriculated students  

Active Duty Military / Veterans (SB 813) 
• The priority registration system for current and former members of the Armed Forces to 

receive priority registration has been changed from two years of leaving active duty to 
four years. 

• Veterans whose eligibility was to expire after two years were extended to the new four 
year eligibility criteria. 

• Notification was sent to the above cohort via e-mail 
• E-mails are sent to all active duty military and veterans informing them of this eligibility 

criteria based on their response to a question from the admissions application. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


